
From: Illyria Volcansek   
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Support Freezing Urban Boundary 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to voice my support for freezing Hamilton's Urban Boundary and the GRIDS2 plan. Moving 
forward, we need to focus on creating resilient, affordable, and diverse communities in urban areas that 
are designed to minimize environmental impact. Protecting farmland now means providing for our 
future. I appreciate your time. 
 
Kind regards, 
-Illyria  
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